
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.990 
Released – 3 November 2021 
 
Thank you for your email received 2 November 2021 requesting information regarding psychiatric 
discharge pathways. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
How many psychiatric support discharges have been delayed because of obstructions in 
the discharge pathway in each of the last five years up to the date of this request? 
 
Can the delays be broken down as follows: more than one month, more than six, more 
than 12 months, 3+ years. 
 
The Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust does not provide psychiatric services; 
therefore we do not hold any information pertinent to your request. 
 


